
A message from our principal
Dear Charger Families,



This year we are focusing on reducing our chronic absenteeism.
OAC will reduce the chronic absenteeism of 8.63% rate by 2% for
students. Chronic absenteeism is defined as missing ten percent or
more of the academic year for any reason, including excused
absences, unexcused absences, and suspensions. Based on a 165-
day school year, that means approximately 16.5 days per year or 2
days per month.

When students attend school on a regular basis, they are more
likely to succeed in their academics and graduate from high school.
The responsibility of school attendance for the elementary school
falls on the shoulders of the parents or guardians. When a student
is absent, it is the responsibility of the parents/guardians to call the elementary office at 1-800-826-
9525 ext 2 before or on the day of the absence.

POSSIBLE STRATEGIES TO REACH MY CHILD’S ATTENDANCE GOALS:

I will talk to my child about how going to school every day will help my child do well in school
and achieve my child’s hopes and dreams.
I will keep an attendance chart at home to track absences. Consider using the attached
calendar.
At the end of the week, I will recognize my child for attending school every day with __ i.e. a
visit to the park, a new book, a break from doing chores, a special treat, etc.).
I will make sure my child is in bed by ___p.m. and the alarm clock is set for ___ a.m.
I will find a relative, friend or neighbor who can take my child to or from school if I can not.
I will set up medical and dental appointments for weekdays after school.
If my child has a slight stomachache, headache or allergies, and doesn’t have a contagious
illness including Covid-19, I will send my child to school. I will call the school or a health
provider for advice if my child complains regularly.
If my child cannot avoid missing school, I will contact the teacher for tips and resources to
keep my child learning.

If your child is struggling to come to school consider setting some goals from the list above. To
help improve my child’s attendance, I commit to the following:

1._________________________________________________________

2._________________________________________________________

3.__________________________________________________________

Counselors Corner

What we are learning?



In our classes we are finishing up learning about our emotions and some strategies to regulate
them. It is important to be able to regulate your own emotions and that is one of our goals at this
level.

We are moving into our lessons about bullying. This is required among all schools. Our kids will
focus on what bullying is and how they can handle conflict. We talk about Stop, Walk and Talk.
Being able to tell someone to stop being unkind, walk away from them and tell or talk to an adult.
We will practice this in class as well.

October/November also brings about Red Ribbon Week. At this age, sometimes it is hard for kids
to completely understand what Red Ribbon Week means and why we talk about it. They will get
lessons on safe choices, staying away from drugs, etc. but also we will focus on making healthy
choices.

We will have a spirit week from October 15th-17th that will focus on a healthy choice each day with
some fun theme days to go with it. As always, let me know if you have any questions or if I can
help you or your child!

Dental Clinic



We will be hosting a dental clinic at OAC on November 1, 2024. You may sign up using the QR code
in the image below or contact the school nurse for a consent form.









Upcoming Dates:

10/11/24
Donut with a grown up!
Due to large numbers currently signed up please bring a blanket or a lawn chair for seating outside!

10/14/24
No School

10/16/24
Picture Day

10/18/24
No School

10/23/24
Parent Teacher Conferences 4-7pm

10/24/24
No School
Parent Teacher Conferences 8am-7pm



10/25/24
No School

10/31/24
1:30pm Halloween Parade Downtown Overbrook

Picture Day

Picture Day is coming up on 10/16/2024! Order before Picture Day to receive free shipping to the
school. Order online at https://inter-state.com/FlyerEntry/86956NF.

Halloween Parade & Details
Overbrook Attendance Center is excited to share that our students will parade downtown
Overbrook on October 31, 2024 for our annual Halloween festivities. Students will be leaving the
school about 1:30pm, stopping at local businesses to share their costumes and spread some
spooky fun!

Book Fair

It's Scholastic Book Fair time! From October 28th-November 1st.
Come experience the limitless possibilities with your kids. Every
purchase benefits our school.

Lorle Bolt
Lorle is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters
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